
ST. PATRICK SCHOOL and EDUCATIONAL CENTER 

STUDENT SUPPLY LIST FOR 2019 - 2020 

All children will receive Communicator folders at the beginning 

of the year.  Grades 3-8 will also receive Homework Planners at 

the beginning of the year. 

Students are encouraged to take care of supplies such as folders, 

pencil pouches etc. so that they may be used for more than one 

year.  If a student has supplies from last year that are in good 

condition (such as a ruler, protractor, scissors, thesaurus) there 

is no need to purchase new ones. 

No multi-subject notebooks, mechanical pencils or liquid white-

out are allowed. 

 

GRADE 1 

1  Family Size box of Tissues 

1  School / child’s scissors (small) 

 

4 Elmer’s Glue Sticks 

 

1 Box Crayola Crayons (24 crayons in the box) 

1 Large Pencil Eraser 

1 Plastic Box in which to keep the above supplies 

 

3 Packages of white copy paper (500 sheets)  

 

 

 

For some homework assignments your child will need crayons, 

scissors, and a glue stick at home. 



Summer Work for Students Entering Grade One (2019-2020) 

Here is a list of words that your child should be able to read before 

beginning grade one. Please practice these words at least once a week 

with your child. 

a like look do red get 

the IS see not yellow where 

can big my what blue and 

at m we one here you 

it little two to that 

am but have three up go 

Your child will be tested on these words during the first week of school. 

It is important for your child to spend 10 to 15 minutes each day either 

trying to read books or listening to someone else read to him/her. Please 

take advantage of your public library. If your child does not already have a 

library card now would be a good time to get one. Your child will need a 

library card when grade one begins our weekly trips to the library. 

Attached are some reading and math worksheets that review some of the 

skills learned in kindergarten. These should be passed in the first week of 

school. 

Thank you for your cooperation, and have a nice summer. 

Sincerely, 

Miss Miskell 


















































